
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1, 2 & 3 
Parent/Carer Consultation Evenings  

 
Dear Parents & Carers           

 
We would like to invite you to discuss your child’s progress on the following evenings.  
 

Monday 19th October   3:30 – 6:00pm 
Wednesday 21st October   4:30 – 7:00pm 

 
Due to current government guidance it will not be possible to meet in person this 
term. Therefore meetings will be held virtually through your child’s Google 
Classroom account using Google Meet. Due to timetabling, these meetings will be 
limited to a maximum of ten minutes. Please indicate on the slip below which time 
slots you would be able to attend and return to your child’s teacher as soon as possible.   
 
Your child’s class teacher will make an appointment for you and return the slip with 
the time of your consultation. We will be sending out instructions and an 
accompanying video to explain how to access the meeting. In the meantime please 
ensure you know how to login to your child’s Google Classroom account. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Ms. Westcott 
Headteacher 
 

 
A paper copy will be coming home this week if you are unable to print this letter off. 
 
Child’s name _______________________________________________ Class _____________________ 
 
 
Siblings’ names and classes ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please indicate which sessions you would be able to attend and return to your child’s teacher as soon as possible  
                                                          

Monday 19th October    Wednesday 21st October 
 
 3.30 – 4.30pm                                 4.30 – 7.00pm 
 
 4.40– 6.00pm                                 


